June 12, 2023

W. Michael Princell, D.D.S.

I find this letter very difficult to write, but after a year of extensive medical evaluation and thoughtful consideration, I have
determined that this is the right time for me to retire from active practice.

For more than 34 years I have had the honor and privilege of caring for the oral health of you, your extended family, and
friends. I will always be grateful for your trust and dedication and will certainly miss the relationships. I feel extremely
fortunate to be able to celebrate more than three decades of practice in Indianapolis.

Thanks to the very hard work of my dedicated staff and your loyal patronage, my practice has become a source of pride and
satisfaction in my life. I began in 1989 with the usual long hours that any new business demands, and now I would like to enjoy
some quality time with my wife Hilda, and the rest of my family.

I know not seeing me in the office will be different, but rest assured that [ am leaving you in caring and competent hands.
Many of you have already met Dr. George Kirtley and will be meeting Dr. Hannah Payluch, a graduate of Indiana University,
as well as, the TU School of Dentistry. Dr. Payluch is looking forward to meeting you and continuing the legacy of our
practice. She will mainly be caring for my patients and ensure that all of you continue receiving the same level of attention and
standard of care that I've strived to provide over the years.

You will be happy to know that our Assistant's Denise, LaRaya, and Aisling, our Hygienist's Mary and Lindsay, along with
Shannon the Office Manager, are continuing to work and are looking forward to seeing you for your regular check-ups and
treatments.

Knowing that my patients are in good hands is a huge relief and certainly helps to reduce the anxiety over my retirement. So
please do not hesitate to continue your oral health care with Great Lakes Family Dental Group ... we may even bump into
each other as patients in the reception room!

I thank you again from the bottom of my heart and I pray that you remain healthy, happy, and safe!
My kindest regards,

Dr. Mike Princell
GREAT LAKES FAMILY DENTAL GROUP
O (317)-577-2478
e Greatlakesdentalindy.com

P.S. For one last time,"Keep Flossing and Smiling!"
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